From: Fahey Jr, Patrick M. [mailto:Patrick.FaheyJr@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2018 10:36 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Travel

Good morning sir,

    I have safely returned from Gape Girardeau, Missouri

From: Fahey Jr, Patrick M. [mailto:Patrick.FaheyJr@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2018 3:21 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Travel
 

Good Afternoon Sir, 
 
Hello Sir, 
 
 
   I have travel planned to Cape Girardeau, Missouri for  arrests/interviews regarding a federal firearms trafficking case, from 22 November 2018 - 29 November 2018.  All travel will be paid for by the ATF, Dept. of Justice. 
 
Patrick Fahey
Chicago Police/Gang Investigations
